
  

Upcoming Events - Mark Your Calendars  

Monday, June 5  CL Golf Outing Boone Creek CC 

Monday, June 12  Installation Dinner     CL Rib House 

Sunday, July 2  Gala Parade-Set Up(9am) 

    & Carry Flag(12:30pm)         City Hall 

Installation Dinner 

At CL Rib House 

Monday, June 12 is the Annual 

Installation Dinner.  Crystal Lake 

Lions and their guests will congre-

gate at the Crystal Lake Rib 

House beginning at 6pm  with din-

ner starting at 6:30pm. 

Club members meals are covered 

by their dues, spouses/guests are 

$15 each payable at the door.  

Cash bar facilities are available.  

The evening will include the instal-

lation of the 2017-2018 Crystal 

Lake Lions officers.  The ceremo-

ny will be conducted by Past Dis-

trict Governor Bob Fowler.  

Lion President Rob Wood will be 

unable to attend the Installation 

Dinner so First Vice President and 

incoming President Doug Lomen 

will run the meeting.,  

Lion Rob has pre-arranged the 

awards to be presented that even-

ing.  Lion Doug and Lion John 

Landon will present the awards on 

behalf of Lion President Rob. 

100% attendance awards will be 

presented, a Melvin Jones Fellow-

ship, a Lions of Illinois Foundation 

Fellow, Lion of the Year and Presi-

dentôs Appreciation Awards will 

also be presented.  Will you get an 

award?  Who will?  Come and see. 

Used Eyeglass 

Collection 
The photo on page three of this 

issue shows Used Eyeglass Chair 

Lion Bob Moravec loading thou-

sands of pairs of glasses into his 

car for delivery to the Lions of Illi-

nois Foundation.  At the Founda-

tion used eyeglasses are sorted 

and packed to be distributed 

through Lions channels to those in 

other countries whose vision is 

impaired.,   

In Crystal Lake, the following sites 

are available to drop off used eye-

glasses: 

¶ Any Crystal Lake Lions mem-

ber 

¶ Chamber of Commerce 

¶ Wal-Mart-Route 31 & Rakow 

Rd 

¶ Pearle Vision, 368 Virginia St 

¶ CL Ophthalmology, 280A Me-

morial Drive 

¶ Samôs Club,  Optical Center, 

5670 Northwest Highway 

¶ Salvation Army, CL Avenue 

¶ The Fountains 

¶ Joeôs Barber Shop, 29 North 

Williams Street 

¶ Sears Optical, 5670 Route 14 

¶ LifeTime Vision, 300 Memorial 

Drive 

¶ Primary Care Optical Center, 1 

North Virginia 

¶ Dr. E Grace Tucker, 490 Cov-

entry Lane, Suite 201 

¶ Crystal Lake Optical, 6219 

Northwest Highway 

¶ Eye Boutique, 5005  Northwest 

Highway 

Horizons For 

The Blind Picnic 

The Annual Horizons For The Blind 

Picnic will be held this year on Sat-

urday, June 17 beginning at 11am 

for cooks and noon for servers.  

Those Lions interested in volun-

teering for this event should  let 

Lion President Rob Wood know 

either via email, 

wood153@comcast.net or phone 

at (312)604-8112 

All the Crystal Lake Lions 

Club members are sorry 

that Lion Bob Jarvis is 

leaving us to move to sun-

ny Florida.  For those of 

you who do not have his 

new address, here it is: 

Lion Bob Jarvis (Ann) 

1195 Champion Drive 

Daytona Beach, FL 32124 



Crystal Lake Lions 
Club 

2016-2017 Officers 

President    Rob Wood  

1st Vice President  Doug Lomen 

2nd Vice President  Randy Funk 

3rd Vice President  Peter Collins  

Secretary  John Landon 

Asst Secretary  Norm Vinton 

Treasurer  Mark Daniel 

Asst Treasurer   Rick Miller 

Tail Twister  Mike Cortina 

Asst Tail Twister  Mark DesBiens 

Lion Tamer  Bill Davies 

Asst Lion Tamer  Mike OôToole 

Director  Glen Bereiter 

Director  Bob Jarvis  

Director  Nick Parashis 

Director  Jeff Thorsen 

Director Roger Weis 
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Presidentôs Letter   

Fellow Lions, 

A year passes quickly.  Just 12 months ago our club was laying the 
groundwork for our 85th Anniversary Celebration, which was a great 
night of nostalgia, club history, and Lionism. The evening was 
capped off with a speech by the head of Lions International Chan-
cellor Bob Corlew highlighting 100 years of Lions service and help-
ing set our path for the future. 

From there, we turned our sights to the new year and got down to 
work. We had so many club members step up to help out this year, 
thus, ensuring successful events. I can't thank you enough for your 
efforts.  But, the real thanks, I know, comes from the numerous peo-
ple and service organizations that our club assisted throughout the 
year with eyeglasses, hearing aids, health needs, and scholarships. 
It is rewarding to reflect on the year knowing that we made some 
peoplesô lives a little better. 

Although itôs time for our summer recess, our work as Lions does 
not end. The summer break is a great time to talk to friends and 
neighbors about the benefits of being a Lion. Remember; wear  
your Lions t-shirts once in a while. It is an easy way to promote the 
club. Also, please let your friends know that our club sign is      
available for personal messages at just $80 per week. The sign is 
under utilized and we all need to promote it. The sign is a great spot 
for a good luck send off message for a kid going away to college for 
the first time. 

We also have a couple of important events. The Horizons for the 
Blind picnic is Saturday, June 17th. Lions are needed to serve 
drinks and food.  Remember, we are Knights of the Blind and this is 
a great opportunity to help out. 

Our club will be setting up for and marching in the 4th of July       
Parade on July 2nd. This is one of the most visible things we do 
throughout the year so our usual good showing will be important. 

Finally, I would like to wish Lion Doug Lomen good luck in the com-
ing year. He will be a terrific President.  

Best Regards, 

Rob Wood 

Crystal Lake Lions Club President 

Meeting Schedule   

Monday, June 5 CL Lions Club Golf Outing     Boone Creek 

Monday, June 12  Installation Dinner      CL Rib House 

Sunday, July 2 Gala Set Up and Carry Flag  City Hall 

Monday, July  Summer Board Meeting 6:30pm The Cottage 

The Crystal Lake Lions Club meets the second and fourth Monday.  There are no 
club meetings in July and August.  However, the Board meets in July/August to plan 
for the upcoming Lions year. 



 

Eyeglass Chairman Lion Bob Moravec loads up the SUV with boxes of used eyeglasses to deliver to Lions 
of Illinois Foundation in Sycamore. The totals delivered for the LIF recycling program were 5,059 pairs of 
glasses, 4 hearing aids, 33 cellphones and 132 ink cartridges. The Crystal Lake Lions Club has about 15 
drop off sites in town. 

The Lions of Illinois Foundation receives hundreds of thousands of pairs of used eyeglasses each year 
from the more than 500 Lions Clubs in Illinois.   

Gala Parade Set Up And Carry The Flag 

Sunday, July 2 is the day!  Lions are needed for Parade Set Up begin-

ning at 9am at Crystal Lake City Hall.   

Lions are needed to Carry The Flag in the Parade which begins at 1pm.  

Be there at  12:30pm to get organized and enjoy seeing thousands of 

spectators along the parade route.  A great time to show our club to 

the community.   


